Templeton Mini School Parents’ Association
- MINUTES Wed, June 1, 2022

Attendance:

Templeton Staff:
Christina Koblbauer (Head Teacher)

Association Executive:
Zoe and Yee Jee (Co-Chair), Jeff Chang (Recorder & FB engagement), Elisa Gutierrez
(Contact list coordinator), Julie Morey (Treasurer)

Regrets:
Richard Poutt (Member at large),

Parents: Julie Morey, Lei Wang, Rhonda Cooper, Raymond & Colleen Ying, Donna
Dihn, Joan,

1. Call to order, welcome and introductions
Online meeting protocols

Call to order at 7:30 pm

2. Updates
Head Teacher Report — Christina Koblbauer (followed by Q&A)

Update:

| sent out an email yesterday about the year end potluck WITH families on June 15
(because of the play going on at the school). You are encouraged to bring a dish or
donate ~$10* (or whatever you are comfortable with to go towards pizza). If you are
bringing a dish, please label it so that we can return the dishes. Please do not include
nuts in any dishes and label anything that contains typical/common allergens
such as: eggs, milk or shellfish.

The mini-school office is slowly getting cleaned out to accommodate furniture etc as we
decide what will go in there. Hopefully this will be done by September so there is a nice
space for students in the new (school) year.

* Money can be brought in, however now that things are set-up this can be done online
per the instructions here:

https://tempmini.parentsgroup.net/tmspa-donation-instructions.pdf


https://tempmini.parentsgroup.net/tmspa-donation-instructions.pdf

e The Strathcona trip is on for next year for grades: 8, 10, 12.

o For current grade 9’s and 11’s that will go to Strathcona, the medical
forms will be sent out in June to be able to submit in advance for next
year’s trip.

The grade 9s will go to Bamfield.
The grade 11s might get to go to Ashland (not yet determined) and the Victoria
trip is planned.

Do we want to meet in person for next year? If so we will need to book a room.

YJ - Maybe make a form and allow people to specify a preference.

Raymond - | support in-person, as there’s a different dynamic.

Christina - Maybe we can do a hybrid or alternate meetings.

YJ - | volunteer to set-up the camera / mic. Let’s plan to do the first meeting next year
on Sept 14th.

Treasurer report
Current balance is still $3112.34.
Julie’s child is graduating this year, so we will need to seek a new treasurer for next year.

3. New Business

YJ - We had discussed doing an event this year, but so far nothing has come together. The
hope is that next year we may be able to have some events for parents. We are wondering
about having a new “role” to organize a couple events per year to get parents together.
Rhonda - | am not volunteering, but | do think this would be a great idea.

YJ - We will send out an email blast with this request.

Facebook group

https://www.facebook.com/groups/tempminiparents

Info about contact list (see attached PDF about its usage)

http://tinyurl.com/TempMini

4. Meeting concluded
Meeting adjourned at 7:58 pm

Next meeting September 14th, 2022 — will be posted on the website and sent out with
the minutes.


https://www.facebook.com/groups/tempminiparents
http://tinyurl.com/TempMini

